
Project Update: November 2014 
 
From 26-27th November 2014, we carried out the second fieldtrip for our project. As for last 
October, we collected water specimens for analysis in nine different river tributaries of the 
Sanaga River: Rivers Sanaga at Nachtigal, Afamba at Obala, Mbam at Bafia, Kelle at Boum-
Nyebel, Nyong at Eseka, Lep Riton at Mahole, Dibang, Ngwei on the Yaoundé-Douala 
highway and Eding and Sanaga at Edea. The specimens are currently being analysed in the 
laboratory of Hydrobiology of the Faculty of Sciences of University of Dschang. We will 
repeat this operation within the next four months.  
 
We also met with the authorities of the dam at Edea and took an appointment for a join 
fieldwork next month. We want to familiarise the environment team of the dam in case 
there is any with the plants threatened by dam at Edea. 
 

 

Left: Bridge on Kelle River. Middle: Collection Nyong River. Right: Near Eding River 

 

 

Left: Note taking at Nyong River. Middle: Sample checking. Right: Water collecting Mbam River 


